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A collection of market/economic insights, investment ideas, upcoming macro events, and 
miscellaneous snippets that the WSF team find interesting. 
 

Will Tech Stocks Continue To Dominate? 
 
Are tech stocks “expensive” relative to the rest of the market? The below data argues that they 
continue to trend in line with fundamentals vs. periods such as the dot com bubble and 2021. 
 

 
 
“Nvidia, Microsoft, Apple, Google, Amazon, Meta and Tesla have a $16 trillion combined market 
value, 34% of the S&P 500 and LARGER than the ENTIRE S&P as recently as February 2016.” Link 
 

 
 

Futures Markets Pricing in 1 Interest Rate Cut in 2024 
 
Futures markets now only pricing in 1 rate cut in 2024. At one point the market was pricing in 
nearly 7! 
 
Fed messaging since the FOMC meeting has echoed Powell’s comments that policymakers need 
to see further progress on inflation to gain greater confidence that it is moving sustainably toward 
its 2.0% target. This week, six Fed officials get another opportunity to share some insights on 
where they see policy rates heading. 
 
While officials penciled in only 1 rate cut in 2024, Raymond James CIO expects the Fed to deliver 
2 cuts this year amid cooling inflation and moderating economic activity. 
 

 
 

Economic Momentum Continues to Slow 
 
The Citi Economic Surprise Index (which measures how economic data comes in vs. expectations) 
remains in negative territory—declining to the lowest level since August 2022. This suggests that 
the economy is losing momentum and that upward revisions to GDP growth (a key story for risk 
assets year-to-date) are likely behind us. Raymond James expects growth to remain positive; 
however, the pace should moderate to a 2.1% annual rate in 2024. 
 

Evens Calendar 
 
Notable earnings: 
(Tuesday morning) CCL; (Tuesday afternoon) JEF, FDX; (Wednesday morning) GIS, PAYX, SPWR; 
(Wednesday afternoon) FUL, LEVI, MU, BB; (Thursday morning) AYI, MKC, WBA; (Thursday 
afternoon) NKE. 
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